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 P.S. 24 The Spuyten Duyvil School


          660 West 236th Street                     

Steven Schwartz, Principal                                               Bronx, New York 1046                                                          Nina Amster, Assitant Principal

     
          Telephone (718) 796-8845 
    Amanda Paredes, Assitant Principal
             
          Fax (718) 796-3320                                                                Website: www.ps24school.org

__________________________________________________________________________________________
Dear Parents,

Please follow the procedures outlined below if you are applying to private schools and/or other schools for your child that require recommendations, transcripts, etc.

All requests should be submitted to Evangelina Meletrich, the Pupil Accounting Secretary in the main office.  EMeletrich@schools.nyc.gov
All requests for teacher or staff recommendations must be submitted to the staff no later than December 1st. If we receive requests after this date, we cannot guarantee that recommendations will be submitted to the schools in time for consideration. 
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